Dear Parents / Carers
Please find below key notices which we will be sharing with students in tutorials next week:
 
Learning to learn
Our teachers are trained on using techniques which help student embed new knowledge into their long term memory. Regular testing and questioning help this but students can improve their own memories by making summary notes for topics, testing themselves and and asking themselves the question “what have I learned today”?
 
Charity Christmas hampers
We are supporting two local foodbank charities by collecting food items to make Christmas hampers. If you have any non-perishable foods which you could donate we would gratefully accept them at student services.
 
Parking and dropping off at Nelson
This is a plea for all parents/carers who drop off their young people at Nelson. You may have noticed how busy it gets around 8.50am in the morning. This is made more challenging when cars stop in the road leading into the college. Please could you be mindful of this and use the appropriate areas to stop and drop off your young people.  An alternative is to drop them at Surrey Road (Seedhill Athletics track) which is much quieter and is only a 3 minute walk to college.
 
That’s all for this week.
 
Kind regards 
Morag Davis I Assistant Principal for Technical Curriculum, 
Centre Principal, Accrington and Rossendale College
Nelson and Colne College Group

